

August 24, 2016

Sheila Hafter Gray, M.D., President Accreditation Council for Psychoanalytic Education, Inc. PO Box 7545 New York, NY 10150-7545

Dear Dr. Gray,

US World Report has consistently ranked The Austen Riggs Center as a top hospital over the past many years. Given our institution's status and recognized excellence, The Austen Riggs Center is deeply invested in maintaining the quality of our staff and of the work done at the Center. This investment extends to our training program as well. We are committed to selecting both clinical supervisors and personal analysts who have demonstrated competency and excellent training. ACPEinc accreditation confer such competency and quality of training. We, therefore would prefer to appoint clinical supervisors and personal analysts who have graduated from an ACPEinc accredited training program.

Sincerely

Jennifer L. Stevens, Ph.D.

Director of Training